
 
6/21/2021 

 
Hey Band! 
 
 

1. The new marching band uniforms have arrived! We are seeking paid help for a project with the old uniform 
jackets. Please contact Mr. Lemons if you are interested in doing some sewing for us. 

 
2. Thank you for those of you able to attend our marching band Thursday evening rehearsals (6-8 PM) so far 

this summer! These will continue every week until our August Band Camp. With a change in the MHS 
Principal position, we are not yet able to confirm the band camp conflicts with teacher training/meetings 
but will update you as soon as possible.  

a. Band Camp: August 2 – 6 & 9 – 13 (8 AM – 5 PM) 
b. BoCo Fair Parade: August 7 (details TBA) 

 
3. Nominate Mead High School Bands for the Precision Plumbing Hugs 

a. https://www.precisionplumbing.com/guarantee/precision-hugs-precision-plumbing.html 
 

b.  
 

 
4. Check out our Amazon Wish List: https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/8621FQCCPC7D?ref_=wl_share 
 
5. It’s time to get Mav Band Fit! With the help of Coach Sami (MHS Dance), we have a great program to keep 

you moving and help you prepare for the upcoming marching season. It’s also great for those of you not in 
marching band, but looking to push yourself. Access the program in the “Members Only” section from the 
band website. Password: Sousaphone 


